
MEMORANDUM 

To: Comment File No. S7-2024-05 – Financial Data Transparency Act Joint Data 
Standards 

From: Division of Corporation Finance, Division of Economic and Risk Analysis, and 
Office of the Chief Data Officer (U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission) 

Date: September 20, 2024 

Subject:  Meeting with Representatives of XBRL US 
 

On September 20, 2024, staff from the Division of Corporation Finance, the Division of Economic and 
Risk Analysis, and the Office of the Chief Data Officer met virtually with representatives of XBRL US. The 
topic discussed was the proposing release for Financial Data Transparency Act Joint Data Standards (S7-
2024-05). 

The following staff from the Division of Corporation Finance, the Division of Economic and Risk Analysis, 
and the Office of the Chief Data Officer attended: Austin Gerig, Dennis Hermreck, Navin Jayaram, Julie 
Marlowe, Parth Venkat, and Paul Yin.  

The following representatives of XBRL US attended: Campbell Pryde, Michelle Savage, and David 
Tauriello. 


